
TO: Hyundai Dealership General Managers, Sales Managers, 
Service Managers, Parts Managers, and Warranty 
Administrators 

FROM: Hyundai Motor America 
DATE: November 15, 2013 
SUBJECT: Retail Hold on 2014 Santa Fe Sport (AN) 

Effective immediately, all 2014 Santa Fe Sport (AN) vehicles equipped 
with Continental 17 inch tires should not be retailed. 

Dealers who need to retail one of these vehicles must replace the 17 
inch Continental tires with 17 inch Kumho tires prior to customer 
delivery. All 17 inch Continental tires must be replaced prior to 
retailing. Additional information including inspection procedures will 
be provided to dealers next week. 

All replaced 17 inch Continental tires must be retained by the dealer 
for future inspection by Hyundai personnel. 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

HYUNDAI MOTOR AMERICA 


